
BROCKWELL LIDO STEERING COMMITTEE 
 
Minutes of quarterly meeting of the BLSC held on 17th April 2018 at The Florence. 

PRESENT: 

• Mark Munday (Fusion)         
• Lee White (Fusion) 
• Bianca Ioannides (BLU) 
• Yvonne Levy (BLU)     
• Lara Mifsud-Bonici (BLU) 
• Humphrey Keenlyside (BLU)  
• CJ Faucher (BLU) 
• Rodney Craig (LBL) 
• Susy Hogarth (BPCP) 

 

APOLOGIES: Sophia Marsh (Herne Hill Society), Miranda Payne (Effra Housing), Sarah 
Moore (Fusion), Michael Boyle (Friends of BP), Giles Gibson (Herne Hill Forum) 

 
Minutes	from	meeting	on	the	29th	January	were	approved	with	no	changes.	

Action:	Water	leak	found	by	Thames	Water	within	Brockwell	Park.	LM-B	to	identify	a	contractor	to	
do	the	works	to	resolve	water	pressure	issues	asap	

Action	–	LW	to	present	any	plans	for	half-day	ticketed	sessions	in	2019	to	BLSC	in	the	Autumn	

Action	–	User	and	Non-user	surveys.		Committee	members	to	make	question	item	suggestions	to	LW	

Action	–	Exploring	new	pool	lining	options.		MM	to	check	what	temperatures	a	fibreglass	lining	could	
be	installed	in.			

Action:	LW	to	add	additional	bins	in	the	queue	area	and	poolside	

Action:	Window	of	Spa	area	to	be	fixed,	damage	caused	by	Lambeth	who	are	waiting	for	PO	
approval	to	be	obtained	

	

New	water	tank	installation	

Action	–	LW	to	let	SH	know	about	the	access,	if	/	how	wildflower	meadow	area	will	be	impacted	

Action	–	LW	to	talk	with	LM-B	to	ensure	there	is	access	/	no	conflict	with	Field	Day	build.		LW	to	also	
inform	LM-B	of	access	required	for	three	Luna	Cinema	events.	

	


